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STATEMENT ON MODERN SLAVERY 
 

At CTC, we are committed to upholding ethical standards throughout our 
manufacturing supply chain. We unequivocally condemn any form of modern slavery, 
and we do not tolerate its presence in any aspect of our operations or those of our 
suppliers.  

We prioritize transparency, accountability, and responsible sourcing practices to 
ensure that all individuals involved in our supply chain are treated with dignity and 
respect. Through ongoing due diligence, collaboration with suppliers, and adherence 
to international labor standards, we strive to create a supply chain that is free from 
exploitation and upholds the rights and well-being of all workers. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Todd Cook 
President 
 


